
History
Fire Station 55, Las Posas

November 7, 1967 Captain Jim Spykerman and crew were assigned to Station
55. Captain Spykerman began moving equipment into the station April 5, 1968.
The station opened for business May 16, 1968.

Due to the exclusiveness of the area, this station did not have a roof siren or
hose tower to dry hose. Firefighters were restricted from blowing their siren to
exit the station to be good neighbors.

In the mid 1990s, the station was upgraded with the addition of a dorm for the
crew and a tool maintenance room.


